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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: 

To: 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00459 - Kentucky Power Co. rates 

Sunday, January 24,2010 458 PM 

Dear Mr. Dunlap: -7 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power Co. (American 
Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it 
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please 
cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to 
the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, January 24,2010 3:25 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: AEP rate increase 

From: REDACTED [SMTP:REDACTED] 
Sent: Sunday, January 24,201 0 3:24:30 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: AEP rate increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I read about the rate increase to go before the PSC. Saturday,l-23-lO,recieved a letter from AEP..with 
same info .... I AM STUNNED THAT AEP WANTS 

A RATE ICREASE OF THIS SIZE. I assume they ask for 33 per cent and the PSC gives them 24 per 
cent..That way the PSC looks like they are concerned 

and doing their job. AEP only gets 24 per cent so the people say we showed them ..... See ,I understand 
the little game .... Let s face it..both the PSC and AEP are in the same BED. 

Totally uncalled for in the RECESSION WE ARE IN..No matter how AEP, PSC spins it.and what the 
IDIOTS IN DC SAY ... 10 per cent unemployment is a disgrace. 

VOTE NO NO NO TO AEP .... 

Charles M. Dunlap 

2931 MADGE ST 

Ashland,Ky. 41 102 
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